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September 11, 2007

Re: Russell City Energy Center & Eastshore Energy Center
Dear Mr. Phanner,

Thank you for your response to my last letter. I have forwarded it on to Mr.
Jay Hathaway, one of the founders of the American Academy of Husband
Coached Childbirth.

In the meantime, I have more to share. Please take a moment to acknowledge
the humanity of everyone involved in this issue. Keep in mind our future
generations and the consequences of their exposure to the excess
contaminants “allowed” if these projects are approved. I don't even want to
be exposed to the "safe levels”! Certainly, if you lived here, you wouldn't
want to be forced to experience what we are. You wouldn't want your
children and grandchildren to be exposed either. There is another option.
Place the power plants far away from populated areas. Money is not an issue
for PG&E, is it? They could use the $10 million promised for the library if
the project went forward. Surely somewhere off of Hwy.5 you could find
some land that would work. As I understand it, the plants would benefit all
of northern California, not just the east bay.

Please look into your hearts and treat us how you would want to be treated.
Blessings to all of you,

Sincerely,
Cynthia Padilla Chavez, AAHCC



